
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 26th March 2021 

This week: 

• This week in maths we have been partitioning numbers into 

tens and ones. 

• In history we wrapped up our nurses topic by comparing mod-

ern nursing and nursing in the past using roleplay. 

• In RE we looked at spring signs and symbols and made some 

spring crafts. 

• After assessing the children we have started phonics groups and chil-

dren have brought home new reading books based on their ability.  

• We have had a focus on wellbeing and mindfulness with the children 

focusing on their strengths by creating an “I can cloud”. 

Just a few reminders… 

• Mrs Wood goes on maternity leave! Rowan class will be welcomed 

by Miss Oliva and Mrs Smart when they return after Easter. We wish 

Mrs Wood the best of luck and love during her time away from 

school. We are all so excited to meet the latest addition to the 

Newhall team!  

• Children bring a library book and book bag book home on Fridays. If a 

book is not returned to the library the children will not receive a new one.  

You may receive a letter regarding any outstanding books. 

• PE for year 1 is on Monday and Tuesday. Jewellery must be re-
moved at home in order for children to participate.  

• School starts back on Monday the 12th of April. 

Home Learning 

• Look, Cover, Write and Check spellings. 

• Mathseed lesson 65– Addition to 20. 

• Please continue go over the phonics sounds we sent home last week 

• Daily reading 

• Your child will come home with addition homework to do over the Easter break in their home 

learning books. Remember to use the writing checklist. 
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